
COM/CITEL/RES. 70 (VII-98)1 
 

TELEMEDICINE  PROJECT 
 

The Seventh meeting of the Permanent Executive Committee of CITEL, COM/CITEL, 
 
CONSIDERING: 
 
(a) That the Telemedicine Initiative for the Americas is important for the developing countries, 
 
(b) That the topic of Telemedicine, by means of Resolution PCC.I/RES.48 was assigned to the 

Working Group on Basic and Universal Telecommunication Services, 
 
RESOLVES: 
 
1.     To submit to the Permanent Consultative Committee I (PCC.I) the document 
COM/CITEL/doc.385/98 “Consequences of ITU World Telecommunication Development 
Conference of 1998” submitted by the Delegation of Ecuador, so that it will studied and analyzed 
in the Basic and Universal Telecommunication Service Working Group. 
 
2.       To instruct the PCC.I Chairperson that after finalizing the studies corresponding to the 
above mentioned document and taking into consideration the work being done by the ITU in the 
area of Telemedicine, the corresponding comments should be disseminated to all the Member States 
of CITEL. 
 

                                                           
1  Reference document COM/CITEL/doc.410/98. 


